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CELEBRATE THE CHILD: SAMPLE INVITATION 
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SAMPLE INVITATION TO PARENTS – KS 3  

 

“The greatest memories a person might have in their life is, childhood” - Anonymous 

Dear Parents,  

Wishing you all a Happy New Year! 

Prom and Sports Day have allowed us to end 2019 on a great celebratory note. Our children have 
grown immensely through this year and so we would like to take a pause and share some of our 
insights and observations on our side. We invite you to a Celebrate the Child (CTC) time, where we will 
discuss the physical, emotional, social and cognitive growth of our child.  

The focus of this meeting will be the well-being of the child which will enable him/her to continue to 
grow into a confident individual.  

We would like both parents to be present for this meeting. If the meeting is scheduled before or after 
school hours, the child will be required to come early or stay back for it. 

Kindly note, we will be starting the CTC from 7th January 2020.  

The schedule is attached herewith. In case, the given timing is inconvenient for you, we request you to 
mutually interchange with other interested parents and inform us regarding the switch.  

We look forward to meeting you. 

Regards,  

The Key Stage 3 Team 

 

 

 


